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Norma Izzo Outlines Benefits of Specialization for State

Bar of Arizona Family Law Newsletter

Spencer Fane attorney Norma Izzo recently authored an article for the Winter 2025
edition of the State Bar of Arizona Family Law Newsletter.

In the piece, Why Family Law Practitioners Should Seek Specialization Through the
Bar, Norma — a Board-Certified Specialist in Family Law — discusses the career
benefits legal professionals can unlock through earning a specialization. She also
outlines the process for applying for and achieving this credential.

“The process of attaining specialization itself was transformative for me, and the
process itself advanced my skills as a practitioner,” Norma says. “..I left the
specialization process with a much more nuanced and holistic view of the practice
of family law, and a greater level of confidence as a result”

At the firm, Norma serves as chair of the firm'’s family law practice and helps clients
assess complex family law and domestic relations matters. She develops successful
legal strategies and uses her mediation training and experience to seek beneficial
resolutions while also leveraging her significant courtroom experience to advocate
for her clients in trial. An industry-renowned attorney, Norma has most recently
earned distinctions from AZ Big Media and Best Lawyers in America.

Discover the full Winter 2025 issue here.
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